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The Housing Authority of Brevard County is announcing the 
opening of The Palms at University Waitlist for Disabled and 
Elderly Persons (62 and over). This is a Low-income Project 
Based Section 8 Housing Building, located at 575/585 E 
University Blvd. If you are interested in applying you can pick up 
an application at 565 E University Blvd, 101, Melbourne FL. 
32901 or 4000 N Riverside Drive building 100, Satellite Beach, FL 
32937.  All applying for this property must fill out the full 
application with required documentation to be added to the 
waitlist. There is a $50 application fee (everyone 18 and over) to 
be paid upon being called off the waitlist. Applications and any 
inquiries can be sent to twhite@habc.us. 

 
 


